
 

1 
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release    June 18, 2019 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Public’s Help to Identify Robbery Suspect  

 

On June 18, 2019 at about 2:00pm, Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Deputies were 

dispatched to 23741 U.S. HIGHWAY 59 (Porterwood Shopping Center) Gamestop, in reference 

to a robbery. A male with a firearm told the employee at the Gamestop to empty the cash 

register. Security footage showed the suspect to be a middle-aged white male wearing eye 

glasses, a dark colored baseball cap, and a blue long sleeved shirt. The suspect then fled in an 

unknown direction in a white vehicle. 

Anyone with information about this incident, or the identity of the suspect pictured below is urged 

to contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-

392-STOP (7867), and refer to case 19A195731. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Specialist Lee Knudsen 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services  

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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